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Dear Friend of the Family,
 
I long to see a revived America that honors God and blesses people. And I know you do, too.
 
To get there, we need righteous laws and leaders. But we also need something more: We need to 
change hearts and minds. We need a whole culture – especially our children and grandchildren –  
to return to the heart of God.     
 
Is that too much to ask? Not for God! 
 
WHY AM I PRAISING GOD TODAY?    
This legislative session, God favored The FAMiLY Leader to help pass not one – but THREE – laws 
that will transform hearts and minds for generations to come!
 
Over more than 25 years, friends and partners like you have equipped The FAMiLY Leader to minister 
at the intersection of family, church, and government. 
 

Join us in transforming America for future generations with your best gift today!
 
God has used YOU to transform not just Iowa, but through TFL’s The DANiEL Impact, to also shape 
dozens of states across America.
 

NSPIRE THE CHURCH

MPACT ELECTIONS

NFLUENCE POLICY

GNITE PARTNERSHIP

Protesters tried to drown out 
TFL’s testimony during the SF418 hearing.

Plans for The Family Leadership Summit ‘25 
are moving full steam ahead!What Iowa’s “Baby Olivia Law” will now do...
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1. THE SEX & GENDER CLARITY ACT
 
Your partnership equipped The FAMiLY Leader to be at the 
heart of this revolutionary legislation – influencing the bill’s 
language, shaping public messaging, lobbying legislators,  
testifying in public hearings, and more.
 
Thanks to your support and TFL’s work, Iowa now recognizes 
the real, biological difference between men and women:
 ·      Iowa’s “Save Girls Sports” law will continue to keep girls’  
       sports for girls.
·      Women’s bathrooms, locker rooms, emergency shelters,  
       and more can be reserved for women ONLY.
·      Taxpayer funding of “gender reassignment” surgeries can  
       finally be stopped.
·      Iowa has taken a compassionate stand for gender-confused  
       youth, pointing them toward God’s design for a healthy  
       understanding of sex and gender. 
 
 

 
2. TELLING THE TRUTH ABOUT LIFE
 
The Heartbeat Law protects thousands of Iowa’s preborn  
children from abortion each year.
 
But to protect ALL innocent life – from the moment of  
conception to natural death – we must change hearts and 
minds about the sanctity of human life. 
 
Which is exactly what Iowa’s “Baby Olivia Law” will now do!
 
·      Starting next fall, children in Iowa schools (grades 5-12)  
       will be taught the truth about life in the womb: She isn’t  
       a clump of cells; she’s a baby!
·      Schools will be required to show medically accurate videos     
       of preborn human development (like the “Baby Olivia” video  
       created by LiveAction), revealing the humanity of the  
       growing child.
·      Young Iowans will no longer be able to dismiss preborn  
       babies as “parasites” or “blobs of tissue”,  because they will  
       have seen the truth with their own eyes!  

But never have I seen a year like this one – where God moved through  
The FAMiLY Leader to advance such culture-changing legislation:

Through your support and by God’s favor, Iowa became the first state to ever push back against the gender 
insanity and remove “gender identity” from its civil rights code!
 

Your support of The FAMiLY Leader is leading this country back from the brink of unbiblical  
nonsense. Help us continue the fight today!

Imparting the sanctity of human life to future generations is the next and necessary battle line in the fight 
against abortion. This bill is a major victory on that front – and YOU helped make it happen!

TFL’s Ryan Benn testifies at the Sex & Gender 
Clarity Act (SF418) Hearing

The Baby Olivia Video being played at an elementary 
school in Des Moines, Iowa



The Bottom Line
 When you partner with The FAMiLY Leader, you have a significant impact – not just on our state,  
but also on future generations.
 
And even though the legislative session is adjourned for the year, The FAMiLY Leader continues to strengthen 
families by inspiring the Church, impacting upcoming elections, influencing next year’s policy decisions, and 
igniting ongoing church-state partnerships that aid broken families and broken communities.
 

So I’m inviting you to partner with us again, with your best gift of $50, $500, $5,000, or more.  
And let’s work together toward a revived America that honors God and blesses people!

 
		                    		  For the family,
 

		                    		  President & CEO
 

P.S.  Make sure you secure your tickets to the  
2025 FAMiLY Leadership Summit 

on July 11 in Des Moines!

3. TEACHING CHILDREN THE WORD OF GOD
 
Speaking of future generations, Iowa’s public schoolchildren 
will now be able to learn the Bible during school hours!
 
·      A new law creates opportunities for students to utilize  
       “released time” during the school day to attend church- 
       run Bible classes.
·      TFL worked on this bill with our friends at LifeWise  
       Academy, a ministry that helps local churches set up  
       classes to reach school kids with the gospel.

515.264.3495
info@thefamilyleader.com

“And how from childhood you have been  
acquainted with the sacred writings,  

which are able to make you wise for salvation  
through faith in Christ Jesus.”  

~ 2 Timothy 3:15 (ESV) TFL’s Chuck Hurley and Ryan Benn speak with  
a legislator during session.




